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Looking Ahead 

May 15th 
Sidway Field Trip 

May 23rd 
Art Show Ice Cream 

Social Fundraiser 
6pm-7:30pm 

NO AFTER SCHOOL 

Pre-K Awesome News 

Next Week 

Next week we will 

be learning about 

frogs and jungle 

animals. 

This Week 

We had an awesome week learning more about the letters ‘K’ and ‘L’.  Throughout the week we 

read Kangaroo Kazoo and The Lamb Who Loved to Laugh.  We had fun seeing all the 

different color kazoos the kangaroo’s had (while playing our own new kazoos) and learning the 

lesson that Lulu Lamb learned; don’t laugh at your friends.  The kiddos enjoyed singing along 

and dancing to our Storybot songs for each of the letters.  We also learned about the 

number 18!  

This week our focus was on the life cycle of a butterfly.  We learned that butterflies start 

off as tiny eggs, grow into caterpillars, make themselves a chrysalis, and metamorphosize 

into beautiful butterflies.  The kiddos are loving seeing this process unfold live in our 

classroom with REAL caterpillars!  We have watched them grow all week and they are 

starting to build their chrysalis.  During our gross motor time we had fun pretending to act 

out the stages of the butterfly’s life cycle using scarves! 

In Art Class we finished up our last art project before the Art Show Ice Cream Social 

Fundraiser on May 23rd.  Miss Bonnie taught us about Jackson Pollock who was a famous 

painter.  The kids loved getting messy throwing paint just like he did! 

On Friday, we celebrated Mother’s Day with our moms and grandmas.  We had fun working 

together to make a beautiful luminary, listening to a story, having a snack and sing our special 

song to our moms!  Happy Mother’s Day to all our marvelous moms! 


